
From: Koprowski, Paul
To: ROOT Jenny
Subject: RE: Reminder - Division 12 Rules and Fiscal Impact Review by 4/12/13
Date: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 2:10:26 PM

Jenny,
 
I have no comments on the fiscal impact statement.  Pretty straightforward to me.
 
Paul Koprowski
U.S. EPA; Oregon Operations Office
805 SW Broadway, Suite 500
Portland, Oregon  97205
(503) 326-6363
 
From: ROOT Jenny [mailto:ROOT.Jenny@deq.state.or.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 10:47 AM
To: LINDER Gerald; 'dhaagens@cablehuston.com'; 'Crich@perkinscoie.com'; 'dmisel@rejuvenation.com';
Koprowski, Paul; 'matthew.criblez@portlandoregon.gov'; 'mo42392@comcast.net'; 'Courtney@crag.org';
'phouk@q.com'; 'pwhouk@up.com'; 'abaldwin@lclark.edu'; merlyn@lrapa.org
Cc: CARLOUGH Les
Subject: Reminder - Division 12 Rules and Fiscal Impact Review by 4/12/13
 
Hey Folks:
 
Thank you for a productive meeting last Friday!  Your comments are important to us and will help
shape the final rule package.  Per your request, I am sending this email to remind you  that we
need your final comments on both the rules and the fiscal impact statement (attached), by this

Friday, April 12th .  Thank you all for your time and important contribution to our rulemaking
process!
 
Jenny Root
Environmental Law Specialist
Oregon Dept. of Environmental Quality
503-229-5874
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